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Dear parents/carers, 
 

Pre-Loved Uniform - An Update!  
 

As you will recall from a recent letter home, Sherburn High School will be running a pre-loved 
uniform shop this summer. By donating your child's old school uniform and equipment you are 
directly helping families within our community as well as reducing the school’s collective 
environmental impact, as more uniform than ever is ending up in landfill. 
 

How can you help? 
 

By donating items that are clean and in good condition including: 

• Blazers 
• School ties 
• White shirts 
• Trousers 
• Summer polo shirts 
• PE Kit 
• Football boots 
• Rucksacks 
• Pencil cases 

We cannot accept any items of uniform or equipment that are damaged, torn or stained as we will 
be unable to pass these on to families.  
 
All donations can be dropped off at the main school reception in the clearly marked plastic tubs. 
Donations will also be accepted in Miss Kirkham’s office and in the Post-16 entrance.  
 
How can I get some uniform for my child? 
 
Uniform will be available on the following dates, in the Post-16 building. This can be accessed from 
the New Lane car park: 
Friday 26th July 11am - 1pm 
Thursday 22nd August 2pm - 3pm 
Friday 30th August 11am - 1pm 
 
Where else can I purchase pre-loved uniform? 
 
Sherburn in Elmet Facebook Residents’ page; through school WhatsApp groups; Vinted; Ebay and 
Leeds School Uniform Exchange. 
 
What if I can’t attend school on those days? 
 
Uniform will be available throughout the year (depending on stock availability) through Heads of 
Year and by contacting admin@shs.starmat.uk.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Anna Kirkham, Assistant Headteacher. 
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Safeguarding our students 
 
Attached to this letter is this month’s Safeguarding Bulletin.  Please take time to read it and if you 
have any questions or concerns about any of the issues raised or any other safeguarding concern, 
please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of Year or our Designated Safeguarding Lead 
Mrs Ruth Marsh. 
 
As always thank you for your support, 
 
Kind regards, 
Miriam Oakley 
Headteacher 

 


